

Froebelian School Form IV's Weekly Newsletter 8th March 2024

Next week's ethos theme will be:

We have a positive attitude.

Dear Parents and Carers

A Snapshot of the Week:

Several highlights this week for most of the pupils. The 12 pupils who played in the Basketball Festival on Tuesday were excellent ambassadors of our school. The 'Business Teams' could have rivalled the candidates on this year's 'Apprentice' show; the classroom was a hive of activity as they all worked to begin creating and promoting their products. World Book Day was a huge success. The costumes were all great and everyone enjoyed the book related tasks throughout the day. For many of FIVs, reading to the children in Transition was their favourite activity of the day. For others, it was trying to guess 'The Masked Reader' in Miss Hazell's challenge. Some may say that the creative challenge linked to Roald Dahl's 'Revolting Rhymes', would be their choice as a favourite.

FIV Tie Presentation:

We are looking forward to welcoming you to the special assembly on Monday. This is a 'landmark moment' and an opportunity for us all to reflect on the hard work and effort of the children, and present them with their well-earned special ties. These should be worn with pride and in the knowledge that they have been earnt.

The much anticipated 'show reveal' will take place on Monday after the assembly, followed by the 'Tie Throw'.

Spring Festival:

Please encourage your child to practise the songs with the backing tracks for Spring Festival House singing from Seesaw. Please also encourage confidence and fluency with the Drama words and acting.

Tests and Folders:

The test folder has been sent home, and should be returned by Tuesday. There are the usual spelling and mental maths tests to correct, along with homework task corrections from last week.

Equipment:

Please ensure your child always has the correct equipment. All children must bring their own glue stick and 30cm ruler. In Form IV they should be using a Lamy pen and have spare cartridges in addition to their pencils, felt pens and pencil crayons.

If you have any worries or concerns about anything to do with your child, Mr Rawson and I are both available before and after school, so please feel free to come and see either of us immediately, or contact me on n.smith@froebelian.co.uk, or write a note in the Pupil Planner.

Thank you for your continued support.

Have a good weekend.

Kind regards

Nicky Smith and Joshua Rawson

Calendar Dates

- Monday 11 March FIV Tie Presentation Assembly 8:30am
- Thursday 14 March House General Knowledge Quiz
- Friday 15 March Comic Relief Please see separate email for details of how to support
 - Parent Forum 3.30 4.30pm